
From: Lynn Ocepek-Peppey <lynnpeppey@att.net>  
Sent: Sunday, August 17, 2025 2:52 PM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Brower, Alex <Alex.Brower@milwaukee.gov>; cless@milwaukee.gov; Drickey, Max 
<Max.Drickey@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: OPPOSE toCommonCouncil File No. 250414 so-called the annexation of territory to Business 
Improvement District No. 20 (East North Avenue) 
 
City Plan Commission, 
 
I OPPOSE, NO to the proposed “annexation of territory” to Business Improvement District(BID) No. 20 
(East North Avenue). 
 
BIDs are bankrupting Milwaukee’s general fund by transferring our tax revenues to undeserving wealthy 
commercial property interests. 
 
Diversion of City of Milwaukee taxation funds from the General Fund is just another form of transfer of 
taxpayer wealth by corrupt politicians to their wealthy property owner cronies.  
 
BIDs represent the neo-liberal agenda of “reducing government to the size that it can be drowned in a 
bathtub”, as said by far right anti-government Republican Grover Norquist. 
 
No BIDs! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lynn Ocepek Peppey 
Homeowner  
1701 East Thomas Avenue  
Milwaukee, 
WI. 
53211 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


